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16 November 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Book Fair 

We will be holding a Book Fair in the school hall on the following days, from 3.30pm until 

4.00pm: 

    Tuesday 21 November 

    Wednesday 22 November 

    Thursday 23 November 

    Friday 24 November 

Monday 27 November 

 

We will be holding a competition for all the children in school. To enter the children will need to 

draw their favourite book character and hand their drawing to their class teacher by Thursday 

23 November. 

 

The best entrant in each class will win a £5 voucher to spend at the Book fair.  

The vouchers will be presented in the Awards Assembly on Friday 24 November. 

 

This year the school will receive a free book for every one sold. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

A Russell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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